
Pare Schmei~,, chairwoman of the
information security program at Ivy

Tech Community
College-Columbus/
Franklin, recently
attended The
Course Technology
Conference in San
Antonio, Texas. She
gave a presentation
on "Creating a Two-
Year Information

Security Program."
Her presentation focused on the

importance of an information security
program and the need for classes on
personal and professional security,
cyber attacks and cyber defense to
be taught throughout an information
technology curriculum. She discussed
the implementation of the two-year
information security degree program
at Ivy Tech-Columbus/Franklin.

Pare Schmelz

Business Connection~ April 2012


